
Niagara Ice Dogs 

Dear Parents: 
We are pleased to once again announce that the Niagara Ice Dogs have sponsored St. Theresa Catholic Elementary 
School. Two tickets to the regular season games have been donated to the school. Students’ names are submitted by 
the classroom teacher for exhibiting the Catholic Virtues within our school community. Names are drawn and with 
the parent permission the two tickets are given to the child for the family to enjoy. This is a $1,200.00 gift to the 
school by the Niagara Ice Dogs. The kick off assembly took place at the school with the Niagara Ice Dogs on 
Monday September 23rd. They talked to the students about the importance of education, nutrition and the importance 
of physical activity and anti-bullying. A scrimmage game followed with those students who had permission to 
participate. 
Thank you to the Niagara Ice Dogs for their support.  

 

St. Theresa At the Ice Dogs 

St. Theresa Ice Dogs Night is Saturday October 19th. The puck drops at 7:00 p.m. The children attending are 

welcome to dress in their Standardized Dress Code and sing O’ Canada prior to the game as well as have an 

opportunity to meet Bonz. Tickets are $12.00 each an $8.00 ticket savings. Come Out and support the Niagara Ice 

Dogs and St. Theresa School. Order forms have been sent home are available on the web site or in the office. Ticket 

orders are due by Wednesday October 9th.  

 

 


